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provide an avenue for those educators to continue serving students and school districts in those 
roles. 
 
In preparation of this discussion item, TEA staff conducted a stakeholder meeting to solicit 
feedback to present to the SBEC. TEA staff will provide an update to the Board during the May 
meeting that includes information regarding the stakeholders, the meeting process, and the 
feedback received from stakeholders regarding options to present to the SBEC related to 
Legacy Master Teacher certificates.  
 
PUBLIC AND STUDENT BENEFIT: The public and student benefit will be clear guidance for 
districts, educators, students, parents, and the rest of the educational community regarding the 
status of Legacy Master Teacher Certificates.  
 
Staff Member Responsible: 
Marilyn Cook, Director, Educator Certification 
 
 


